
 

St. Joan of Arc Secondary School  

Latest Learning Arrangement during the School Suspension  

 

25
th

 February, 2020 

Dear Parents / Guardians: 

 The classes have been suspended for almost 3 weeks. During the period of 

school suspension, the school has already made learning and homework arrangements. 

In order to maintain students’ learning motivation and interests, the school will 

enhance teaching and learning arrangement. Starting from 2
nd

 March, 2020, teachers 

will produce and upload learning videos to the school’s website for self-learning. In 

addition, teachers will start “real-time” learning mode according to a destinated 

timetable. Parents and students will be further informed of the relevant arrangement 

through e-Class App this week, or you can surf the school’s website for details.  

 

With parents’ guidance and supervision, it is hoped that students are able to get 

access to learning materials and to attend “real-time” lessons.  

             Yours sincerely 

              

Yuen Cheung Oi 

 

                  Principal 

 

 


